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24th May 2023 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 

 
Year 12: University Open Days / Parents’ Futures Information Evening 

 
We are contacting you and students as we are starting to receive queries about 
attending university open days.  On Wednesday 28th June, Year 12 will not be 
attending school.  They will be given this day to attend an open day of their choice as 
many universities will be scheduling one on that day. You might wish to use the UCAS 
Open Day Finder to ascertain which institutions are participating in this 
(https://www.ucas.com/explore/search/events).  They do not have to go and the subject 
teachers on that day will also set some work to complete.   
 
Generally, we advise that students attend open days on weekends where possible.  
However, there may be some that they have to attend on a school day.  If this is the 
case, they need to complete a blue form in advance so that we are aware of their 
planned absence.  This is available in the Sixth Form.   
 
We are also hosting a Parents’ Futures Information Evening about university and 
apprenticeship applications on Wednesday 14th June at 6.30pm in the main hall.  
It will provide useful information about all processes for parents/carers as students start 
to make decisions about their future. The evening should last approximately 30 minutes. 

We will communicate further with you after the half-term holiday about other key dates 
and events in the final half term for Year 12. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Katie Clifford 
Performance Director: Year 12 
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